
 

 

 
10th September 2021 
 
 
CHOIR: Pupils in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 
Chadsmead Choir will begin again on Fridays 8:20-8:50am from Friday 17th September.   
 
Sessions will be run by Mr J Walters from Entrust and myself. 
 
Pupils will need to arrive at the school office each week from 8:15am and no later than 
8:20am so that they can be in the KS2 Hall for a prompt start. (The office will not be 
staffed to admit anyone who arrives later than 8:20am.) 
 
Children will be expected to attend regularly to maintain their place in choir.  They will 
need to be enthusiastic about singing and be prepared to take part in performances 
when required.  At times, they may bring home words to learn for performances. 
 
If your child would like to be part of Chadsmead Choir, please return the slip below 
by Wednesday 15th September. 
 
Mrs J. Miles 
Music Co-ordinator 
             
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE OFFICE BY WEDNESDAY 15/09/2021 
 
Child’s Name:          
 
Child’s Class:          
 
 
I will ensure that my child attends choir regularly and be at school by 8:20am every 
Friday. 
 
Signed:   ________________________________   
 
Print:_______________________________________________________ 
 



 

 

 


